Philippa Vale

From:

Sent: Saturday, 10 November 2018 5:05 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Re: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

Dear Commissioner,
| object to the Bylong Coal Project .
| have no pecuniary interest, either way in the project . In the 70s | owned and ran the property “

Rothesay “ in the Bylong Valley . | together with my fellow Farmers held the view that we had a
moral obligation to leave the land in a better state than when we first moved there for the future

generations.
This project is a complete disaster which will leave the valley a wasteland .

Yours sincerely,

Christos Varvaressos





